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Serbia: Amnesty International supports Belgrade Pride 2010  
 

 
Amnesty International members from across Europe are coming to Belgrade to support 
activists from Serbian lesbian, gay, bisexual and transgender (LGBT) organizations in their 
march against discrimination on 10 October.  
 
“We are here to add our voices to the call for diversity and tolerance, equality before the law 
for all, no discrimination on sexual orientation and gender identity grounds,” said David Diaz-
Jogeix, Europe and Central Asia Deputy Programme Director.  
 
Belgrade Pride 2010, the first in nearly 10 years, is organized by Gay Straight Alliance and 
Queeria - center for the promotion of culture of non-violence and equality, with the support 
and assistance of the Group for Support of Gay Men from Novi Sad and other LGBT activists.  
 
The Pride march is scheduled to start at 10:00 local time on 10 October at Manjež Park in 
central Belgrade.  
 
For more information and to arrange an interview please contact:  
Lydia Aroyo, Press Officer for Europe and Central Asia at Amnesty International on +44 (0)20 
7413 5599; +44 (0)7771 796 350 or email: laroyo@amnesty.org.  
 
See also:  
The Serbian government must take a stand against exclusion and intolerance          
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